
 

 
MANSFIELD PASTORAL AREA 

 

St. Joseph’s, Shirebrook,  St. Patrick’s, Forest Town,  St. Philip Neri, Mansfield,  St. Teresa’s, Market Warsop 
 

21st Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

Date Time Service Intentions 

Sat 20 August 5.00pm Mass - St.J Fr Frank Carvill Int’s 
Golden Jubilee of Priesthood 

 6.00pm Mass - St.PN Ros Roddy Int’s 

Sun 21 August 9.00am Mass - St.PN Josie Smith RIP (B’day) &  
Allan Smith RIP 

 9.00am Mass - St.T People of the Parish 

 11.00am Mass - St.P John and Patricia 
(49th Anniversary) 

 11.00am Mass - St.PN Pamela Bailey RIP 

 5.00pm Mass - St.PN Michael Stenson RIP 

Mon 22 August 
Memorial | The 
Queenship of 
Mary 

 

6.00pm 
 

Mass - St.PN 
 

Holy Souls 

Tues 23 August   
Feria 

   

Wed 24 August 
Feast | St 
Bartholomew 

9.15am 
12.10pm 

Mass - St.P 
Mass - St.PN 

Marylyn Gicguel  
John White RIP 

Thurs 25 August 
Feria 

10.30am 
 
11.00am 

Exposition & Confession 
– St.T 
Mass - St.T 

 
 
Fr Robert Rutledge RIP 

Fri 26 August 
Feria 

9.30am 
  
10.00am 
12.10pm 

Exposition & Confession 
– St.J 
Mass - St.J 
Mass - St.PN 

  
 
Holy Souls 
Michael Roddy RIP 

Sat 27 August 
Memorial |  
St Monica 
  

10.00am 
10.30-
11.30am 
12.00noon 
 

Mass - St.PN 
Exposition & Confession  
 
Baptism - St.PN 
 

Elizabeth Williamson RIP 
 
 
Maja Beata, Zuzanna Lena & 
Gabriel Marian Zenon Cieślik 

  
 

VIGIL MASSES  

 5.00pm Mass - St.J People of the Parish 

 6.00pm Mass - St.PN Mary and Paddy Kyne RIP 
Sun 28 August 
 

 22nd Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 9.00am Mass - St.PN Josie Smith RIP (Anniv)  
and Allan Smith RIP 

 9.00am Mass - St.T Dorothy Kurkowski &  
Bridget Booth RIP (Anniv) 

 11.00am Mass - St.P Edel Hyland Int’s 
 11.00am Mass - St.PN Gabriel Pinot de Moira RIP 

 5.00pm Mass - St.PN Michael and Margaret Kirk 
(Wedding Anniv) Int’s 

 

                      All items for the newsletter to be received by Wednesday noon please 
 

Parish Office: The Presbytery; 3 Chesterfield Road South, Mansfield, NG19 7AB  
Parish Secretary: Mrs Catherine Whiteley: email: spnmansfield@hotmail.co.uk 
Website: www.stphilipmansfield.com  Tel. 01623 623458   
 

Pastoral Area Team 
Fr John Kyne  P.P.  email: john.kyne@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Fr Marc Besana   email: marc.besana@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Fr Shalbin Marottikudy          email: shalbin.marottikudy@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
 

Pastoral Assistant:  
Sr Susan Richert PBVM email:  religious@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
 

Contact for St Patrick’s 
Ken Daly    email: patrickftmass@gmail.com 
 

St Joseph’s Convent: Langwith Road, Langwith Junction, Mansfield, NG20 9RP  
Tel. 01623 845091     email: warsoppbvm@yahoo.com  
Presentation Sisters website:    https://www.pbvmengland.co.uk 

CONFESSIONS 
 

St. Joseph  (St.J) 
Friday  
9.30 -10.00am 
 

St. Patrick (St.P) 
Wednesday after 
9.15am Mass 
 

St. Philip Neri 
(St.PN) 
Saturday 
10.30 – 11.30am 
 

St. Teresa (St.T) 
Thursday  
10.30 – 11.00am 
 

 

CHURCHES 
 

St Philip Neri  
3 Chesterfield Rd 
South, Mansfield, 
NG19 7AB  
 

St Joseph  
Langwith Rd, 
Shirebrook,  
NG20 9RP 
  

St Patrick  
Clipstone Rd West, 
Forest Town,  
NG19 0BU  
 

St Teresa  
High Street,  
Market Warsop,  

NG20 0AG 

 

READINGS for 
21st Sunday of the 

Year 
Jeremiah 38: 4-6, 
8-10 
 
Response: Lord, 
come to my aid 
 
Hebrews 12: 1-4 
 
Alleluia, alleluia! 
Open our heart, O 
Lord, to accept the 
words of your Son. 
Alleluia! 
 
Luke 12: 49-53 

 
 
 

 

mailto:shalbin.marottikudy@dioceseofnottingham.uk
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 SAFEGUARDING  
 St Philip Neri: Danuta Allsop and Theresa Croll          St Joseph and St Teresa: Kate Gilbert  
 St Patrick: Cath Henson           Our representatives can be contacted through the parish office  

 

HOSPITAL PATIENTS  
If you know anyone in hospital who would like a visit, please contact the Parish Priest on Tel: 01623 623458 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Mass in BOLSOVER : At St Mary and St Laurence will be on Friday 2 September at 10.00am. 

SACRAMENTS – CATECHESIS 
 

CONFIRMATION 2022 – The next sessions will resume on Thursday 8 September at 7.45 – 8.45pm at St. Philip Neri 
Church Hall. Retreat Day at the Briars is on Saturday 24 September.  Confirmation by Bishop Patrick will be on Friday 
18 November in St. Philip Neri Church. 
 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION – by appointment with the Parish Priest 
 

BAPTISM PREPARATION – by appointment with Mrs Annemarie Pearson (via Parish Office). 
 

 

FIRST COMMUNION PREPARATION from those not in Catholic schools  –  contact via Parish Office on tel: 01623 
623458 or email spnmansfield@hotmail.co.uk 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY – in all Churches – beginning in September.  SPN during the 11.00am Mass only. 
 

 

GENERAL NOTICES 

MASS STIPEND FOR CELEBRATION OF MASS: If you would like us to arrange the offering of Holy Mass for your 

intention at St Joseph’s, St Patrick’s, St Philip Neri and St Teresa’s, please complete the Mass stipend envelope at the 

back of church or contact the office. 

SCHOOL NEWS – We wish all our students and staff a very happy summer holiday. 

 

SCHOOLS  
All Saints Voluntary Academy (Secondary) Headteacher:   Mr C. Cuomo   Tel. 01623 474700  
Broomhill Lane, Mansfield, NG19 6BW  
St Joseph’s Voluntary Academy (Primary) Headteacher:   Mrs D. Tibble   Tel. 01623 742609  
Langwith Road, Shirebrook, NG20 9RP Head of School:   Mrs D. Seaman  Tel  01623 742609 
St Patrick’s Voluntary Academy (Primary) Headteacher:   Mrs J. Smedley  Tel. 01623 478090  
Ling Forest Road, Forest Town, NG18 3NJ  

St Philip Neri with St. Bede Voluntary Academy (Primary)  
  Headteacher:   Mr D. Steele  Tel. 01623 489010 

Rosemary Street, Mansfield, NG18 6AA 
 

Those who have died recently, especially, Patricia Feculak (Sister of Kathryn Carr). Please remember Patricia and her 
family in your prayers.   
 
 

Holy Father’s Prayer Intentions August 2022:  We pray for small and medium sized businesses; in the midst of 
economic and social crisis, may they find ways to continue operating, and serving their communities. 
 

We remember all who are sick and/or housebound in our communities. 
 

CAFOD Prayer for Ukraine  
Loving God, we pray for the people of Ukraine, for all those suffering or afraid, that you will be close to them and 

protect them. We pray for world leaders, for compassion, strength and wisdom to guide their choices. We pray for 

the world that in this moment of crisis, we may reach out in solidarity to our brothers and sisters in need. May we 

walk in your ways so that peace and justice become a reality for the people of Ukraine and for all the world. Amen 

Synod Prayer:  We stand before You, Holy Spirit, as we gather together in Your name.  With You alone to guide us, 

make Yourself at home in our hearts; Teach us the way we must go and how we are to pursue it.  We are weak and 

sinful; do not let us promote disorder.  Do not let ignorance lead us down the wrong path nor partiality influence our 

actions.  Let us find in You our unity so that we may journey together to eternal life and not stray from the way of 

truth and what is right.  All this we ask of You, who are at work in every place and time, in the communion of the 

Father and the Son, forever and ever. Amen 
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FINANCE:  WEEKLY GIVING 

Date Community Standing 
Orders 

Envelopes Loose Total 2nd Collection 
 

14 Aug St. Joseph £103.85 £  25.00 £   15.00 £    143.85  

14 Aug St. Patrick £149.00 £185.00 £   83.42 £    417.42  

14 Aug St. Philip Neri £492.65 £164.00 £552.91 £1,209.56  

14 Aug St. Teresa £  75.00 £  55.00 £  31.60 £   161.60  
 

Please Note – the “Standing Orders” total from each community indicates the average weekly sum received. 
 

SECOND COLLECTION: 21 August 2022 – Diocesan Quota 
 

SUPPORTING THE CHURCH FINANCIALLY:  HOW TO DONATE TO THE PARISH:  We have seen a significant reduction 
in the Parish finances and are encouraging parishioners to give their weekly collection and if applicable Gift Aid 
contributions by direct debit, standing order or through online banking.  Bank donations are an effective way of 
gifting; they reduce the need for a weekly envelope and this saves money.  Please do consider giving your weekly 
collection by direct debit, standing order or through online banking if you do not already do so.  
If you bank online, you can round up whatever you give weekly into a monthly figure or make a one off payment.  

You can set up Direct Debit or Standing Orders through online banking using the bank details below:  

❖ St Philip Neri Mansfield RCP Sort Code: 30-95-43 Account No. 00091903  

❖ St Joseph Shirebrook RCP Sort Code: 30-95-43 Account No. 00123600 - Including St Joseph, Shirebrook, St 

Teresa, Warsop and St Bernadette, Bolsover 

❖ Forest Town RC Parish (St Patrick) Sort Code: 30-95-43 Account No. 0050891  

GIFT AID: If you are a UK tax payer, please consider gift aiding your collection.  Donating through Gift Aid means our 

parish can claim an extra 25p for every £1 you give.  It will not cost you any extra.  Link for forms as follows:  Support 

your Parishes – Catholic Mansfield (stphilipmansfield.com) Click the link above and select St Philip Neri or St Joseph 

to fill in the relevant form. Once complete either by email spnmansfield@hotmail.co.uk  bring to church or post to 

the parish office.  If you do not currently Gift Aid and would like to, please click on the link above or contact the 

Parish Secretary on 01623 623458 or spnmansfield@hotmail.co.uk 
 

DIOCESAN E-NEWS:  The first edition of the brand new diocesan e-news in on the horizon, sign up to make sure you 
don’t miss it.  It only takes 60 seconds!  Register via dioceseofnottingham.uk/news/mailinglist by emailing 
naomiroberts@dioceseofnottingham.uk or scanning the QR code on the poster.  
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY: There will be a meeting of all those who are willing to help with the children’s liturgy in our 
four churches in St. Philip Neri Church Hall on Thursday 1 September at 7.30pm – to share the new guidelines. Each 
community will have some time to meet to agree on how they will implement the guidelines. 
 

FRIDAY MASS at St. Joseph’s,  as from 9 September, the morning Mass as St. Joseph’s will be at 8.45am preceded by 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament at 8.15 – 8.40am. 
 
THE BISHOPS OF ENGLAND AND WALES: Have asked for Prayer for the Ukraine on the feast of the Exaltation of the 
Holy Cross – 14 September. We invite everyone to take some time to pray especially on this day for peace in the 
Ukraine and in the other troubled areas of our world. There will be an hour’s silent Vigil in each Church at the 
following times: 
St. Patrick’s after the 9.15am Mass;  St. Philip Neri - 11am to 12 noon; St. Teresa’s - 6pm to 7pm. 
St. Joseph’s - 7pm to 8pm.  
 

SERVICE FOR THE SICK:  On Sunday 18 September at 3.00pm in  St. Philip Neri Church.  Everyone is welcome to 
come; please encourage others and if you can bring anyone who needs  transport that would be great. 
Tea and coffee served afterwards. 
 

WEDNESDAY DROP IN:  There will be no drop-in during August and we will meet again on Wednesday 7 September. 
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TEA AND COFFEE:  Served in the hall after Sunday Mass at St. Teresa’s & St. Patrick’s. 
 
 

 

EVERY THURSDAY AT ST. PATRICK’S:  Church Hall – Bingo sessions at 7.00pm.  Proceeds from Bingo and Sunday tea 
and coffee go to the Emily Harris Foundation.  
 

JOHN EASTWOOD HOSPICE:  To mark Norman Tomlinson’s 70th birthday a total of £720.00 was raised for the John 
Eastwood Hospice.  Thanks to all. 
 

THE SCRIPTURE SHARING AT THE CONVENT:  Is moving from Friday evening to THURSDAY Evening at 7.30pm as 
from the 8 September.  (There will be no Scripture Sharing from now until 8 September). Everyone is welcome to 
join us as we reflect on the readings for the coming Sunday. 
 

CAPACITAR WELLNESS EXERCISE:  A gentle approach to one’s own self-care and well-being.  The body mind and 
spirit Practices developed by Capacitar are being used by many people around the world to empower healing, 
wholeness and peace, both in the individual and in the world, as we heal ourselves we can become effective partners 
in healing our world.  Each session is a stand alone session. First  Tuesday of every month, in St. Teresa’s Church 
Hall, Market Warsop; 7.30pm – 8.30pm – no cost – just a donation.   Come along and bring a friend..... 
 

 

 

 

 
 

For more information/ideas –  
https://seasonofcreation.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/SOC-2022-Celebration-Guide-Final-English.pdf 
 

ST. JOSEPH'S PRIMARY SCHOOL:  For the Advent Term 2022, Miss Emma Queenan will be acting Headteacher from 

September and Mrs Pauline Chawner will be acting Deputy Headteacher.  Mrs Seaman is on Maternity leave and we 

congratulate her and her husband on the birth of their little boy.  

FOR THE ADVENT TERM 2022 
St. Joseph's and St. Patrick's schools will reopen for pupils on Thursday, 1st September 2022. 
St. Philip Neri with St. Bede will reopen for pupils on Monday, 5th September 2022. 
All Saints Secondary school will reopen for pupils on Friday, 2nd September 2022. 
 

We thank our pupils and staff for their commitment and hard work over the past year and wish pupils, staff and 
parents a safe, refreshing and enjoyable holiday. 
 

EDUCATION SUNDAY: The weekend  of 10/11 September, at all Masses children and school staff will do the 
readings/bidding prayers/offertory procession and a pupil will share about their experience of Catholic education. 
 

THE RELICS OF ST. BERNADETTE: Will be visiting the Diocese on the 6 and 7 October. It is proposed that a coach will 
be booked to go to St. Bernadette’s Church, Scunthorpe on 6 October, departing in the morning approx.. 10.00am to 
visit the relics and returning to Mansfield at approximately 3.30pm. Cost to be announced later.  If you are 
interested in the visit, please ring Sr Susan on tel: 01623 845091 and let her know by the end of August.  We have to 
book in our visit.  The coach will pick up at our various Churches. 
 

FOOD BANK: There is a crisis at the foodbank because the number of people needing the emergency rations that the 
foodbank can offer has doubled recently. At the same time, donations have dramatically decreased.  All the 
donations that I take each week soon disappear off the shelves.  Also, the first Ukrainian refugees have come to the 
foodbank seeking help, so the foodbank is very grateful for your generous donations of goods and cash.  We need 
tinned hot and cold meat, tinned fish, tinned vegetables, coffee, tinned fruit, toiletries, cleaning materials and 
particularly Size 5 or 6 nappies.  Thank you very much for your continued support.  Please leave your donations in 
the back of each church.  For more information, please speak to Angela Grabowski at St Patrick’s Church on email: 
ag211056@yahoo.com 
 

APPEAL: The Society of St Vincent de Paul (SVP) are fundraising to redevelop their camp site and building in 
Mablethorpe, Lincs. The site provides holidays for up to 200 children from the diocese of Nottingham every summer. 
If you would like more information on the project or if you would like to donate to this appeal or are able to provide 
materials or resources for the project, please contact Dom Merrison by email at mablethorpe@svp.org.uk 
 

The SEASON of CREATION begins on the 1st September until 

the 4th October.  The Masses on the weekend of the 3rd/4th 

September will celebrate our wonderful creation. During these 

days we are called to listen to the voice of creation, to pray 

and act as good stewards of this wonderful gift.  We can all 

pray and we can all do some small thing to care for our earth. 
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